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Mariam Pipia, a student of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences of the Caucasus University, 

became one of the winners of the scholarship announced by The Education Exchanges Support 

Foundation under the Ministry of Education, Science and Sports of Lithuania, within which the student 

spent the fall semester of the 2023-2024 academic year at Mykolas Romeris University. 

"I am grateful to have been given the opportunity to be a participant in the exchange program and to 

spend the fall semester of 2023 in Vilnius at the Mykolas Romeris University. 

Living in Lithuania was a special cultural experience. Adapting to a new city was not easy, but in the 

process, I gradually learned and grew, discovered myself from different angles and learned more about 

psychology. Academic challenges have enhanced my critical thinking and problem-solving skills. Living 

abroad was a transformative experience that gave me the knowledge and skills I needed for personal and 

career success. " 

It should be noted that the Caucasus University has successfully cooperated with Mykolas Romeris 

University since 2013. 

 


